Cuckoo Lane, Whitefield, Manchester M45 6TE Telephone 0161 773 9554 Fax 0161 798 8327 Email heatonpark@bury.gov.uk



18th September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: NSPCC's Speak out. Stay safe. online programme

I am pleased to tell you that this term we will be participating in the **NSPCC's Speak out. Stay safe.** online programme. This consists of an online assembly (which will be delivered the week beginning 25.9.23) and supporting classroom-based activities.

Speak out. Stay safe. is a safeguarding programme available to all primary schools in the UK. It aims to help children understand abuse in all its forms and to recognise the signs of abuse in a child friendly way. Children are taught to **speak out** if they are worried, either to a trusted adult or Childline.

In the online assembly, the *Speak out. Stay safe*. messages are delivered in a fun and interactive way with the help of their mascot Buddy as well as special guest appearances from Ant and Dec.

If you would like to know more about the *Speak out. Stay safe.* programme you can find information on the NSPCC website www.nspcc.org.uk/speakout

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Kirkwood Assistant Head & DSL







